
 ST MARY’S COLLEGE 
 PTFA MEMBERS APPEAL 

FOR 2021 11 New Street, Auckland 
www.stmaryak.school.nz 

Join our Mercy Family 

 
NAME:  ________________________________ 
 
PHONE: ________________________________ 
 
EMAIL:  ________________________________ 
 
CHILDS NAME: __________________________ 

 
WE NEED YOUR HELP 

IN 2021 
 

Our PTFA members are working parents who aim to  
provide wonderful events and experiences for our  

students, families and wider community.  
 

We would like to invite all new parents to join our group 
and lend a hand. It is a great way of getting to know the 

school and other supportive parents. You will also be part 
of some fantastic events, including; Meet the Makers,  

Twilight Picnic, Open Day, Year 13 Breakfast, Senior Prize 
Giving and Movie Nights. 

 
If you would like to attend a meeting, or you would like 

more information, please email us:  
SMCPTFA@gmail.com or visit our website: 

  
www.stmaryak.school.nz   

 


